

UNION CHURCH MISSIONS

Mobilized by Invitation: New Volunteers Serve in UC Outreach

We give thanks to God for our faithful brothers and sisters who serve regularly across the Union Church outreach ministries. Our joy multiplies as we welcome new volunteers who join as fresh laborers for Christ's harvest! This month, we are excited to report 4 first-time volunteers joined our monthly Kindness Walk and 6 new volunteers helped at the St. Barnabas Kids' Learning Center. Their participation brings new energy, diverse gifts, and greater capacity to serve our community. What we find especially encouraging is that most of the new volunteers came because their friends from Union Church invited them! One participant reflects, "it has been an enlightening experience and I am absolutely interested to serve again!" As Scripture says, "the harvest is plentiful but the workers are few" (Matthew 9:37). Let's continue to pray for more workers - and to keep extending those life-changing invitations!



Kindness Walk team heading to Wanchai after the 11:15 service

Just as each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as good stewards of the varied grace of God. (1 Peter 4:10)



St. Barnabas Society and Home Kids' English learning program one-onone tutoring in session



A team of 19 volunteers, 6 being first timers at SBSH

June 2025 highlights

June 8: Sons and Daughters ministry partner lunch (12)

June 10: Chung King Ministries (1)

June 15: Cookie run in supporting Sons and Daughters' marketplace event

June 22: Cambodia mission team lemonade stand fundraising

June 27: Mongolia mission team departs (6)

June 28: St. Barnabas Society and Home kids' English learning program (19)

June 29: Kindness Walk (6)

June 29: Missions table - The Great Commission Quiz

How "Great Commission-savvy" are you? Thanks to everyone who stopped by the June Missions Table to test their knowledge with our Great Commission Quiz! All participants receive two Great Commission prayer cards which are perfect for keep in the wallet or prayer journal!

If you missed it, don't worry—the quiz is running all through July! Scan the QR code below to challenge yourself!



















Cambodia mission trip update:

The team ran a lemonade stand on June 22 to fundriase for the trip.

- With the generous support by the UC community, a total of HKD8338 was raised.
- The proceeds will be used toward mission services and community outreach during the trip

Mongolia mission trip update:

The team enjoyed a fruitful trip and has already returned to Hong Kong on July 5. More about the trip will be covered in the next newsletter.

Prayers

- PRAY for the Holy Spirit to set our hearts on fire for reaching the lost, the hurting, and the marginalized in our own neighborhoods and in far away places, and sharing the Gospel with them. May the UC community be united as a church that loves unconditionally, serves sacrificially, and proclaims your truth boldly.
- PRAY for the the summer mission team to CAMBODIA from July 27 to Aug 2.
 - Praise the Lord for assembling the team of 8 for this mission trip, including 4 high school students and 4 adults.
 - Pray for guidance as we prepare each service and activity, for giving the team creativity and inspiration with fresh ideas that will effectively share the Gospel.
 - Pray for good health for the team under extremely hot weather, and for good weather so we are able to carry out all the planned activities.
- PRAY for the summer mission team to MONGOLIA from June 27 to July 5.
 - Praise the Lord for God's provision, protection, and presence throughout their journey.